Stephanie Sweeting
Marine Scotland - Licence Operations Team
Marine Laboratory
375 Victoria Road
Aberdeen
AB11 9DB
Ref: 06907/19/0
27" January 2020
Dear Ms Sweeting,

Re: Tarbert Ferry Terminal Upgrade - Construction Licence Variation - 06907/19/0

With regard to the construction licence for the Tarbert Ferry Terminal Upgrade, Caledonian
Maritime Assets Ltd would like to request a variation to licence number 06907/19/0. The full
reasons for the variation and the environmental implications of the variation are detailed in
the attached report.

For clarity the variation to the licence requested is to change the materials and quantities in
Section 2.5 under the header ‘Materials to be used in temporary construction’. The requested
new list of materials is as follows:

Boulders - 216t

Cobble - 7920t

Gravel = 1980t

Steel - 200t

Concrete - 360t

Plastic / Synthetic - 10t

If you require any additional information or clarifications, then please do not hesitate to
contact myself.

KinAd ramardce

[Redacted]
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